From: <do _not reply@palmcoastgov.com>
Subject: Website Feedback

Date: August 12, 2017 at 5:31:14 PM EDT
To: <dakins@palmcoastgov.com>

Problem/Bug

As many are aware I have proposed a City Charter Referundum to change the Charter to a Strong
Mayor form of Government. I will be proceeding to draft it and start get the 10 percent of the
electorate signatures to the election board in time for it to be placed on the 2018 ballot. There is a
deep desire among the electorate to take the City to a people elected Strong Mayor with Strong
council persons. The Referundum will call for abolishing the City Manager form and state the
new Strong Mayors budget tens of thousands under the bloated City Managers. It also will call
for new City Lawyers for a clean start independent of historical ties that have done to many
illogical spending. Signed, George D Meegan Sr.
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Suggested Charter Changes

Charter changes. Section 5 Paragraph 11 add the following, “A city
employee may have access to the Mayor or City Council member to lodge
a complaint against the City Manager or City Attorney. The Mayor or City
Council member will have the authority to review the complaint and report
back to City Council for appropriate action”

Section 6 paragraph (3) sub (b) remove last sentence. The City Attorney
should live in Palm Coast

Section 7 paragraph (3)sub (e) remove the words “other unfunded” This will
make all contracts over 15 million subject to citizen review

Charter Section 7 paragraph (e) add The City Council shall not by
administrative action overrule the results of a referendum unless a state of
emergency has been declared by the Governor or Federal authorities
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